
CMWSC Water Connect-Happy Holidays  
               December 2024 

 

Holiday Greetings from Creedmoor Maha WSC!  
 

 As we enter this season of caring and connection, we reflect on 2024 with gratitude and ex-
citement for the shared milestones that unite our CMWSC community. We’re thankful for the 

chance to serve and support you through each season. Let’s take a look back at the memorable mo-
ments that made this year so meaningful!  
 
 
February: At the Annual Membership Meeting, General Manager Matthew Pickle presented the 
State of the Corporation. The 2024 election was canceled, reappointing incumbents John Gray and 
Anna Ortiz to the Board of Directors. 
 
March: The Board honored the late Earl Burklund for over 55 years of service. They also reviewed 
the General Manager’s annual performance, discussed desalination RFPs, and approved CCN release 
requests. 
 
April: The board appointed Joseph “Jay” Vaughn, III to a three-year term. The updated bylaws were 
approved, and the desalination RFP deadline was extended. 
 
May: John Gray became Board President, while Yvonne Gil-Vallejo and Rebecca Richards retained 
their roles. Updates on cybersecurity and tariff revisions were presented. 
 
June: The board approved the 45 Williamson settlement and its Tariff updates. 
 
August: BGICO was chosen to negotiate the desalination plant contract, and Hydrant Rescue, LLC, 
was awarded a maintenance contract. 
 
October: Final Tariff updates and the 2024-2025 fiscal budget were approved. The 2025 Annual 
Membership Meeting was set for February 19, 2025 and Bird Dog Leak Detection was contracted. 
 
November: The Board approved several actions, including NSSA requests, replaced the December 
board meeting with a holiday luncheon, new impact fees, and pre-approved GM to accept LUEs un-
der 10.  
 
Community Engagement Highlights: 

• Sponsored and participated in local events like the Lockhart Chisholm Trail Roundup, City of 
Creedmoor Oktoberfest, and Mustang Ridges Police Dept. National Night Out. 

• Supported Creedmoor Elementary School as a Trunk-or-Treat sponsor and a water conservation 
presentation with BSEACD and the Colorado River Authority. 

• Paraded in the Lockhart Lighted Parade. 
 
Meet "Quenchy" – Our New Mascot! Debuting at the Lockhart Lighted Parade on December 7, 
2024, Quenchy embodies our commitment to water conservation. Look for Quenchy at future com-
munity events as we promote sustainable practices for all! 
 

Happy Holidays and best wishes for the New Year from your CMWSC team!  

December Holiday Hours 

December 24: Half-day  /  December 25: Closed   /  December 31: Half-day 


